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COMPLETE WEBINAR ABOUT PEDIATRIC WEIGHT-
BASED BULLYING, EARN CONTINUING EDUCATION 
CREDITS 
In cooperation with The Alliance for a Healthier Generation and the American Academy of Pediatrics' 
Institute for Healthy Childhood Weight, we encourage you to participate in an archived webinar titled "The 
Importance of Addressing Weight-based Bullying with Your Pediatric Patients." 

Available at www2.aap.org/obesity/institute.html, the webinar features a discussion about weight-based 
bullying and includes practice testimonials and an introduction of resources available to support health care 
professionals. A moderated panel discussion and question-and-answer session are also included. The 
webinar will be available through July 23, 2015, and health care providers have the opportunity to earn 1.25 
CME/CPE credits for completing it. 

To support you in addressing healthy weight with your pediatric patients, we've posted online our 
preventive schedule, which is available under Clinical Reference Materials on our Provider Resource Center. 
Click on Clinical Practice and Preventive Health Guidelines to access the preventive schedule.  
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